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April 28,2015

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

15 -0710
RE: DM uarterly Sales Report (January- March 2015) for Mint Energy, LLC.

Dear Executive Director Howland,

Enclosed please find Mint Energy, LLC.’s (“Mint Energy”’) Sales Report for the 1st Quarter
(January-March) of 2015. Pursuant to PUC 2003.03 (b), “Each CEPS shall file, by January 31,
April 30, July 31 and October 31 of each year, a confidential report of the sales activity which

occurred during the quarterly period just ended.”

Mint Energy has provided an original and two hard copies of this report and emailed a PDF
version to Executive.director@puc.nh.gov.

Please contact me with any questions via the contact information below.

Sincerely,

777

Anastasia Moroz

Legal Analyst
781-229-6468 ext. 308
amoroz @mintenergy.net



